Call for Papers: Freedom of Speech Division 
 
SSCA’s Freedom of Speech Division is accepting scholarly papers and panel proposals on free speech issues for presentation at the 92nd annual SSCA convention in Greenville, South Carolina, April 6-10, 2022. All papers will be peer reviewed. Papers reflecting the conference theme, “Resilience Through Resistance,” are especially welcome.   
 
Papers should be submitted electronically by attachment in Microsoft Word (including both a blind cover page and an author-identifying cover page). All panel proposals must be submitted electronically via attachment in Microsoft Word and should follow the posted convention instructions for such proposals. The submission system can be accessed through XCD at this link:  https://www.xcdsystem.com/ssca/member.

Submitters should indicate if the manuscript is a debut paper or a student paper.  Debut means someone "who has not presented a paper at a state, regional, national, or international convention, or published in any academic journal." 
 
Completed panel and paper submissions must be received by October 1st, 2021 at midnight CST. 
 
Questions can be e-mailed to Chandra A. Maldonado (Saint Augustine’s University) at chandraannmaldonado@gmail.com. All completed papers submitted by the deadline will compete for the division’s top paper awards. 







